
 

 
 
August 11, 2012 
  
Mr. Romin Khavari, P.E., CFM 
City Engineer 
City of Grand Prairie – Engineering Division 
206 W. Church Street 
Grand Prairie, Texas 75050. 

 
Re: City of Grand Prairie, TIF-2 Projects:  Forum/Crossland Project 
 W.O. # 590.99; 591.00; 591.01; & 592.02 

Transmittal of Record Drawings and Project Close-Out 
 

Dear Mr. Khavari: 
 

As a follow up to the project walk through and completion of the punch list items for the above 
referenced project, we have performed an on-site walk through inspection of the project site.   

 
Based on the contractors’ information and my personal inspection of the project, they are in 
general conformance of the design plans prepared under my direction and seal.   The as-built 
Mylar plan set and compact disk containing both CAD and pdf files have been provided for the 
City’s records. 

 
With this letter, I hereby request that the final letter of acceptance be issued for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

   
 

Scott R. Arnold, P.E., PTOE 
Engineer of Record – Traffic Signals 
Texas Board of Professional Engineers Firm No. 928 

 
cc: Brent O’Neal, Development Coordinator 

  Doug Bevins, Chief Engineering Inspector 
 
 File:  K:\FTW_TPTO\061272400\CCA\Standard letter of acceptance request - Engineer FY2012.doc   

.    
 

   

 
Suite 950 
801 Cherry Street, Unit 11 
Fort Worth, Texas 
76102-6803 


